
 
 
 
 
 
October 28, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 719 
Re:  Houston CY Change of Address 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Effective today, Friday October 28 at 1300 CDT, the current Pacer CY in Houston Texas 
at 9888 Wallisville Road will permanently close.  It will close earlier than normal to 
facilitate the transition of the computer and phone equipment to the new facility. 
 
We will reopen Monday October 31st at the W. W. Rowland facility at the below 
address.  The phone numbers and fax numbers will not change. 
 
The new Facility has Maintenance and Repair vendors domiciled at the facility, three top 
pick cranes and several fork-lifts. The new location is less than 1/8 of a mile from the old 
Wallisville facility. 
 
The hours of operation will be from 0800 to 1700 Monday through Friday. 
 
New Address 
 
Pacer Stacktrain  
C/O W.W. Rowland 
10000 Wallisville Road  
Houston, TX 77013 
 
Contact people are Jeremy Everett and Lisa Aguilar. 
 
CY Phone number   713-673-8855 
CY Fax number   713-673-8866 
Operations Office Number 713-674-4205 
 
Thank you, 
 
Pacer Stacktrain Operations 
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